
September 15, 1997 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Hugh Aynesworth 
Washington Times 
Southwest Bureau Chief 
3828 Townsend Drive 
Dallas, TX 75229 
 
Dear Hugh: 
 
Per your request during your DC visit, I am enclosing a transcript of the Board’s L.A. hearing. 
 
It was a pleasure to see you on Monday and I enjoyed meeting Paula.  I hope it was worthwhile 
for you to come by the office. 
 
I will call you in a couple of weeks to discuss the most effective way to pursue the Dallas 
records.  As I know you agree, they would be a critically important addition to the JFK 
Collection. 
 
Again, thanks for visiting with us.  I look forward to speaking with you towards the end of the 
month. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Thomas E. Samoluk 
Associate Director 
 
 
Enclosure   


